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Jones, Skelton & Hochuli is pleased to announce that associate attorney Kimberly Page has been named president of the Arizona Association of Defense

Counsel Young Lawyers Division (AADC YLD) 2021-2022 Board of Directors. Kimberly previously served as the AADC YLD vice president and board

secretary.

The AADC YLD Board coordinates continuing education seminars and law school competitions, hosts social events for all members, and files amicus briefs

on legal issues of significance to members and their clients.

Kimberly represents insurers and their insureds in matters involving professional liability, premises liability, dram shop and social host liability, construction

defect liability, and community association liability. While pursuing her law degree at Hofstra University’s Maurice A. Deane School of Law, Kimberly

volunteered with the Hofstra Law Criminal Justice Clinic, where she represented indigent clients in the Nassau County District Court and Queens County

Criminal Court. She was active in Mock Trial Competitions and earned second place in the New York ABA Labor and Employment Trial Competition.

Kimberly earned her B.F.A. in Dance Performance from Butler University, a nationally recognized dance program focusing on classical ballet.

AADC is a nonprofit organization made up of lawyers practicing across every substantive area within the defense bar primarily in the area of civil defense

litigation. AADC is dedicated to the education of its members and the judiciary and increasing community awareness of positive aspects of the legal

profession. Learn more at https://www.azadc.org/about.
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